Computers are now available!

Our Computer Lab is reopening for limited
hours starting July 6th.

Welcome back to our Computer Lab!

For the safety of all those using the Lab, please keep the following in mind:

You must use hand sanitizer prior to entering the building

No food or drinks may be consumed in the Lab.

Please observe a social distance of 2 metres whenever possible.

The use of masks is required, as per the HKPR Health Unit.

» Computers are available by reservation only and may be reserved on a
first-come-first-served basis

* You may make one reservation per day - No renewals or time extensions
* You must use the computer that you reserved.

* Headphones are not available to borrow - please bring your own or mute
your computer

* Limited printing and scanning are available

LAB HOURS
Monday: 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.
Tuesday: 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.
Wednesday: 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.
Thursday: 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.
Friday: 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.
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